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December 7, 2020

Re:  DE 20-053, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
2020 Default Service Solicitations
Scheduling December 11, 2020 Hearing

To the Parties:

In Order No. 26,372 (June 29, 2020), the Commission approved Liberty Utilities

(Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities’ (Liberty) competitive solicitation of energy
supply for its large and small customer groups for the six-month period from August 1, 2020
through January 31, 2021. On December 7, 2020, Liberty filed a petition for approval of its
default service power supply requirements for large and small customer groups for the six-
month period beginning February 1, 2021.

The Commission will hold a merits hearing on Friday, December 11, 2020, at 9:00 a.m.,

during which the Commission will hear the testimony of Liberty’s witnesses in support of this

request.

CC:

Sincerely,
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Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
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